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OCTOBER MEETING 

October 16, 2019 

Genealogy – Ginger Manwell 

UW-ROCK 

5:00 Friendship 

5:30 Dinner 

6:00 Meeting 
      

THOUGHTS FROM JEAN 
It was wonderful to see everyone at the Chili Supper! It 

is always fun to get a chance to chat and see the 

friendly faces of members that we, perhaps, haven’t 

seen over the summer. One thought from the evening… 

the auction didn’t receive as many bids as it used to. 

Maybe it is time to rethink having it or its focus. Items 

that seem to bring the most interest are food and drink 

items. Perhaps next year we should only bring food or 

drink items to auction off. Or… maybe this is something 

that has seen its day and we are ready to move on from 

it.  Think about it for future discussions. 

Special thanks to Judy Snyder for signing us up for and 

organizing the Scoopie Night at Culver’s. Those working 

and eating there seemed to enjoy the night and it is nice 

to earn the funds for our projects.  

Since our October meeting will be our first one to be 

held at UW-Rock, our first Open Trunk collection will be 

for the UW-Rock Food Pantry. Any non-perishable food 

will be appreciated. Since we are meeting at UW-Rock, 

just bring your donations in with you and we can leave 

them there. 

We want to finalize our application plans for the Action 

Grant and Give Back Awards at the October meeting, so 

please bring any ideas you have with you to that 

meeting. 

I’m looking forward to seeing everyone! 

 
 

UW-ROCK DIRECTIONS 
      Thanks to Tricia for making arrangements to have 

the October meeting at U-Rock. The campus is left off of 

2909 Kellogg Ave. The meeting room is Hyatt Smith 

Commons/120.  You can park anywhere  that doesn’t 

say “permit required”. There are handicapped spots in 

front of the building not as far back as the parking lot. 

It’s less walking from the parking lot here to the 

meeting room than from the parking lot to the meeting 

room at the Moose for sure. 

     From the parking area, the campus is shaped like 
a U. Hyatt Smith is the building on the right. When 
they enter Hyatt Smith, the commons room is the 
first room on the left. (See attached map) 
 

SCOOPIE NIGHT 

     Judy thanks all members that came to eat and 

bringing friends and family to the October 2nd 

Scoopie Night on Milton Ave. A special thank you 

to all members, that worked that night and helped 

to make the fundraiser a success, and a success it 

was, with a total of $457.32 raised for our chapter.  

     Several customers asked about our organization. 

What a great way to get the word out about what 

we do, with one family being interested in the 

Literary Competition.  

 

 

 

 



CREATIVE ARTS RETREAT 

     Judy, Jacky and Pat enjoyed a weekend at the 

Green Lake Convention Center, along with about 

21 other DKG members from around the state. 

Time was spent visiting, catching up, making crafts 

solving mysteries, putting on skits, bidding on raffle 

items and of course, eating. It is such a fun 

weekend, you need to think about it next year.  

Crafts that were made will be shared at the 

October meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sterling North Book and Film Festival 
   A reminder about the October 26th SNBF in Edgerton. 

Students will be reading at 12:40 in the children’s 

section of the Edgerton Library.  

     For all information about what is going on that day, 

go to www.edgertonbookfestival.org  

 

MEMBER UPDATES 

Virginia S. had a fall, but said nothing broken. 

Remember to let Bev, Linda H. or Pat know if 

members are in need. 

 

 

     Jean delivered a mum to Marie.  

Keep Marie’s husband  

in your thoughts and prayers. 

      

 

               MEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Oct. 25   Judy Snyder 

 

 

 

LITERARY COMPETITION 

  

     It’s that time of year when Linda and Terry will 

be getting materials ready for information to go 

out to schools about the Literary Competition. 

They can always use extra help. Think about 

lending a hand. 

     Be on the lookout for groups or workshops that 

promote writing. That might be another way to get  

possible members. Just thinking! 

 

ALPHA IOTA’S WEBSITE 

Take a look and tell women that might be interested in 

DKG to see what our chapter is all about. Thanks to 

Tricia for taking over the website for Alpha Iota. 

 http: deltakappagammaalphaiota.weebly.com 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Nov. 20, 2019   Badger Girls – Olivia Luster 

Dec.   No Meeting 

Jan. 15, 2020    Card Making 

Feb. 19, 2020    Gee Gee Jannene 

Mar. No Meeting 

Apr. 15, 2020    Pot Luck - Judy’s house 

May 6, 2020      Literary Reception at Kennedy  

June 10, 2020    Planning Meeting at Vonnie’s 

July 7-11, 2020 International Convention 

 

SIGMA STATE IS NOW CALLED 
WISCONSIN STATE ORGANIZATION 

 

http://www.edgertonbookfestival.org/
http://deltakappagamma-alphaiota.weebly.com/

